
 

The Colorado Department of Human Services 

 Office of Behavioral Health is sponsoring a workshop: 
 

“Didn’t We Already Go To Diversity Training?  

Mitigating diversity fatigue in the work we do each day.” 

The workshop is designed to address the prevalence of diversity fatigue in our work. We 

will explore the emerging considerations – cultural and beyond – that can create barriers 

in our ability to advance equity. The workshop allows for small group dialogue and 

exercises to examine the many types of biases and microaggressions that may factor into 

our work. 

 

 July 25, 2019    
8:30 a.m.- 12:00 p.m.   

(Registration begins at 8:00 a.m.) 

Lowry Conference Center 

1061 Akron Way Building 697, Denver, CO 80230 

 

Register at: https://obhforum7-25-19.eventbrite.com 
 

For those unable to attend in person, here is the link for the webinar: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2607015036524227074 

For more information, contact Mary 

McMahon at 303.866.7826 or 

mary.mcmahon@state.co.us. 

 Presented by: 

Dr. Nita Mosby Tyler 

Chief Catalyst, The Equity Project, LLC 
 

Dr. Nita Mosby Tyler is the Chief Catalyst and Founder of The Equity Project, LLC – an 

organization designed to support organizations and communities in building diversity, 

equity and inclusion strategies and The HR Shop, LLC - a boutique human resources firm 

designed to support non-profits and small businesses. She is the former Senior Vice 

President and Chief Inclusion Officer for Children’s Hospital Colorado – the first African 

American woman to hold that position in the organization’s 100+ year history. She is also 

the former Executive Director of the Office of Human Resources for the City and County of 

Denver – the first African American woman to hold that position in the 63+ year history of 
the agency.  
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